
Legal Notice 

 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

FIRE/RESCUE AMBULANCE 
 

The Town of Rye, NH is interested in receiving proposals from qualified individuals or 

companies that meet the requirements as set forth in the Request for Proposal (RFP).  The RFP 

can be obtained at the Rye Fire Department, 555 Washington Road, Rye NH 03870 or by 

contacting Chief Lambert by email at tlambert@town.rye.nh.us or by phone at (603) 964-6411.  

 

The Town is requesting proposals for the construction and delivery of a Fire/Rescue Ambulance. 

Price provided shall include delivery to the TOWN OF RYE. 

 

All RFP’S must be received no later than 2:00 PM on Friday, June 3, 2016, in the Town Hall 

– Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 

  

Proposals shall be sealed and marked on the outside as “RFP FIRE/RESCUE AMBULANCE”. 

 

The town reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or any part thereof, to waive any 

formality, informality, information and/or errors in the proposal and to accept the proposal 

considered to be in the best interest of the town. Failure to submit all information called for 

and/or submission of an incomplete proposal are sufficient reasons to declare a proposal as non-

responsive and shall be subject to disqualification. 
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